Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association                                                                                 
General Meeting- August 2, 2022
Neighbors Night Out 

.
The all-free neighborhood picnic was attended by over 350 people. The temperatures were in the high 90’s. Crowds are normally around the 400+ range so the heat did play a factor. Special guests from all levels of city/county government stopped by and addressed questions as they walked thru the table areas.
Food was catered by HyVee. A sno-core vender was hired and provided over 130 sno-cones.  Drawing for prizes was a big hit. The Police and Fire Department provided displays and entertainment. Wakonda Church provides the area for the event and restrooms. They also have a children’s playground. They are a very welcome neighborhood neighbor.  
This SWHNA tradition is very successful and well attended. 
Fund raising will continue to support this event.
Food and programs were provided from 5-7PM

Getting ready for 2023 
